DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE thaton  APR 2 7 2006 , pursuant to the provisions of the
Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58-11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water
Quality Management Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-
County Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the
Department. This revision corrects the Tri-County WQMP pursuant to N.J.A.C.
7:15-3.5(b)1, to include an existing industrial facility known as Hoeganaes
Corporation. This facility has discharged to the Delaware River under NJPDES
permit number NJO004375 for more than 25 years. This discharge consists of
stormwater, non-contact cooling water, groundwater, and up to 16,700 gallons of
process wastewater on an intermittent basis (maximum of once per week). The
total current long-term average discharge amount is 30,000 gallons per day, with
no permitted flow limitation in the NJPDES permit. This facility is located in
Cinnaminson Township, Burlington County at 1001 Taylors Lane.

“Lawrence Baie¥, Director

Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental
Protection

27

ate



